MINUTES: CALAVERAS AMATEUR RADIO SOCIETY, FEB. 18, 1999

The meeting was called to order by president Ed Ule, KOYOG, at 1900 hours. The minutes and treasurer's report were read and approved. The treasurer Lynn Bartschi, AC6CY, reported that after paying the insurance bill there would be less than one thousand dollars left in the club account.

Under old business Fred Soderer, WB6QVI, passed around the questionnaire used by QST magazine for listing a special event. Fred will send this in to QST and our Frog Jump special event will be in the May issue. The Field Day chairman position is still open. Also to be decided is the nominating committee for next years club officers.

Lloyd Bumpus, N6EL, introduced Doug Hansen, WB6MFV, the presenter of the evening's program. Doug is the owner of the WB6MFV repeater. The purpose of the program was to show those present what a repeater looked like, to give an introduction, and then to answer questions. Doug acquainted the group with the Fowler Peak Repeater Group web space. The repeater group is presently working on the web page to improve it. The club may also have a web page. Andy Thomas, KD6MDO, is providing the space for both of these. This program was very informative and much enjoyed by all in attendance.

The address for the Fowler Peak Repeater Group is:

www.commanderdata.com/wb6mfv/r/

Refreshments for the meeting were provided by Marcia Barnum, KF6REW. The delicious cookies plus the visiting were enjoyed by the fourteen members and six guests present.

Respectively submitted, Patsy Clark, KN6XW, Secretary